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Gillett 1 Introduction EAP English for
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English medium higher education''Teaching
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Using Computers Saad AlKahtani alkahtan
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June 23rd, 2018 - This section gives
details about talks I have given lately I
generally upload my slides for my
presentations to http slideshare net
vances so there you get recent topics and
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recently computer assisted language
learning CALL was a topic of relevance
mostly to those with a special interest
in that area''Listening Academics
June 20th, 2018 - History History
Speeches lt http www history com speeches
gt Here s a really interesting place to
practice your listening Every day you ll
find a new speech to listen to'
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June 22nd, 2018 - Tips and tricks for
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challenging activities than the majority
of learners'
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LessonWriter lt www lessonwriter com gt
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electronic materials e g the e books on
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copied and pasted into Lessonwriter it
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teacher selects from generated list the
text itself vocabulary exercises e g'
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Judith Batista Leonor Salazar Magíster
Scientiarum en Lingüística y Enseñanza
del Lenguaje'
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